Prof. Dr. Vladimir Bumbasirevic j
Rector — —
University of Belgrade

URGENT

Belgrade, 22 May 2013
Dear Prof. Bumbasirevic,

Turkish Government provides scholarships to foreign students with a view to
contributing to the education of young people in the friendly countries. It also aims to
establish bridges of friendship between individuals and countries through education, and
helping to meet the qualified human resources requirement of the countries that scholarships
are granted to.

In this context, the application period of the “Tiirkiye Scholarships” for the
undergraduate level for the 2013-2014 academic year has started.

Deadline for applications is 6 June 2013. Applications must be done online and
directly to the relevant Turkish authorities through the “Tiirkiye Scholarships Application
Guide 2013” which is at https://basvuru.turkiyeburslari.gov.tr/Content/pdf/BK_en.pdf.
Detailed information about the requirements and application process is available in the
Application Guide.

I shall really appreciate if you could assist us in the announcement of this scholarship
to the potential beneficiary students.

Hoping to further develop our cooperation, I remain,

Sincerely Yours,

\ {
Ozlem Demir
Deputy Head of Mission



